Matthew Rosel

From: Loraine-Grews, Maryann <Maryann.Loraine-Grews@syd.com.au> on behalf of Airspace
Protection <AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au>

Sent: Monday, 27 August 2018 11:34 AM

To: Matthew Rosel

Subject: RE: 17/0238 PB Exhibition of Modification Request for The Star Casino (MP 08_0098 MOD13) -
Sydney Airport

Hi Matthew,

Thank you for your email and letter regarding the modified plans for the Star Casino. After reviewing the
information, Sydney Airport would like to advised that as the overall heights of the development, and the tower
cranes, have not changed, the approval from the Department of Infrastructure and Regional Development, still
stands.

Should the development exceed the height of 237m AHD and the Tower Cranes exceed 285m AHD, then a new
application must be lodged.

Thank you.

Kind regards
Maryann

Maryann Loraine-Grews

Airspace Protection Approvals Coordinator
Sydney Airport

Tel: +61 2 9667 9396
AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au
www.sydneyairport.com.au
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From: Matthew Rosel <Matthew.Rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 21 August 2018 2:20 PM

To: Airspace Protection <AirspaceProtection@syd.com.au>

Subject: 17/0238 PB Exhibition of Modification Request for The Star Casino (MP 08_0098 MOD13) - Sydney Airport

Good afternoon
The Star Entertainment Group Limited has submitted a request to modify the project approval for The Star City
Casino (MP 08_0098 MOD 13) located at 20-80 Pyrmont Street, Sydney, in the City of Sydney Council Local

Government Area.

Please find attached an electronic copy of exhibition letter (and attachment) sent to Sydney Airport on 20 August
2018.



The modification request will be on public exhibition from Wednesday 22 August 2018 until Tuesday 18 September
2018 and may be viewed on the Department’s website at
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=7466.

The Department invites Sydney Airport to comment on the proposal, including any recommended conditions of
consent, by Tuesday 18 September 2018.

If you have any questions please feel free to email or call.

Regards

Matthew Rosel

Senior Planner, Key Sites Assessments

Key Sites and Industry Assessments

(02) 8275 1323 | 320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au
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DISCLAIMER: This email is confidential and may also contain legally privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender on 61 2 9667 9111 and do not use, disclose, copy, or distribute it to
anyone. Confidentiality and legal privileges are not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you.



